From: Seda Yalcinkaya _

Sent: 14 April 2020 14:53
To: Planning I
e: stepan Karpukhin [ NS

Subject: Re: 7 Aberdare Gardens NW6 3AJ

- thank you for your quick response. I believe that the trees are London plane trees, but
of course, I'm not an expert.

Please see the attached photos.

We would like to prune the trees only at this point - have not spoken to a tree surgeon, but
have contacted onc today who is ARB approved. If T had to guess a percentage (subject to
expert view), I'd guess about 25 - 30%. However if the surgeon recommends removal
because of danger to surrounding areas of course we would let you know about that. See
below photos of the wall and roots - the tree is leaning dangerously towards one neighbour’s
garden and shed.

Kind regards.

Seda Karpukhina



